
March 14, 2022 
 
Dear Congregation of First Baptist Church, 
 It is a great pleasure for me to inform you that the Pastoral Search 
Committee will present Rev. Dr. Christopher Osterbrock as a candidate for 
the position of senior pastor of The First Baptist Church on Sunday April 3, 
2022. Biographical material on Dr. Osterbrock will follow. 
 The schedule for the weekend will be as follows: 
On Saturday April 2nd at 6:30 PM there will be a dessert buffet in the 
fellowship hall for you to meet Dr. Osterbrock. You will have a chance to 
hear his testimony, hear why the search committee believes he is the man 
God has called to be our next pastor, and participate in a question-and-
answer period. Childcare will be provided. 
 On Sunday April 3rd Dr. Osterbrock will preach during our usual 
service at 10:15. A special church business meeting will follow, to vote on 
the candidate. 
 The Pastoral Search Committee thanks you for your prayers during 
this lengthy process. Please continue to pray as this important day in the life 
of our church approaches. 
 
Yours on Christ, 
 
Donald D. Shaw 
Chairperson 
Pastoral Search Committee 


